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11 November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may have seen from our key dates letter, on Monday 18th November, we have a Year 4 
Multiplication Table Check (MTC) Information Evening. This is because in June, all year four children 
around the country will be sitting the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC). The purpose of the check is to 
determine whether your child can fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future 
success in mathematics. 
 
Within the parent workshop, we will be providing more detail about how the MTC is administered, how 
we will support your child in school, how you can support your child and what happens with the results. 

The workshop will be straight from school into the Infant Hall. The door will be open from the Junior 
playground so you can head straight to the Infant Hall when you have picked up your child. The 
workshop will start at 3.30pm. Your children are welcome to attend the talk with you. 

Kind regards, 

Ella Martin 

 

Deputy Head of Gordon Children's Academy 

TTL Lead for South East  

 


